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From: Matteson, Linda
To: Vo, Kelley
Subject: FW: Board of Registration
Date: Friday, June 20, 2025 8:24:10 AM

-----Original Message-----
From: Rick Reiss <rick.l.reiss@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, June 19, 2025 1:11 PM
To: Matteson, Linda <linda.matteson@lacnm.us>
Subject: Board of Registration

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless
you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Mrs. Matteson,

Having spent a couple of years on the Board of Registration, serving as both member and Chair, I would like to be
considered to continue serving on the Board.

I believe Los Alamos has an excellent reputation for administering general elections and related voter records. 
Given the importance of fair and accessible election processes, it is a pleasure to review the records and attest to the
accuracy of our elections and procedures including reports filed with the state.  The County Clerk office is also a
pleasure to work with.

Below is my contact information.  Please consider allowing me to continue to serve the County in this capacity.

Rick L. Reiss
236 Maple Drive
Los Alamos, NM 87544

505-690-9821 (mobile)

Sent from my iPad
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